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	Gateway Cities Service Sector Approves June Bus Service Changes

Yesterday, the Gateway Cities Service Sector approved one of the largest and most far reaching service change plans for the Gateway Cities region.  Embodied in the service change plan was a series of partnerships between three municipal operators in the region.  The plan also included a goal of meeting FY08 Revenue Service Hour Reduction targets, service efficiencies and service hour reinvestments to improve headways and running times – all of which are associated with the implementation of Metro Connections.  The Gateway Sector will also implement its third Metro Rapid Line in June.  Collectively, the approved plan will result in approximately 120,000 hours of service changes.  

14th Annual Greater Los Angeles Vendor Fair

The 14th Annual Greater Los Angeles Vendor hosted by Metro, the County of Los Angeles, the City of Los Angeles, the Los Angeles Unified School District, the Metropolitan Water District, and other partnering agencies will be held on Wednesday, April 11th at the Los Angeles Convention Center in West Hall B.  The event begins at 8:30 a.m.  The Fair is the largest contracting and government procurement exposition in the region, attracting an average of 2,000 attendees annually. 
A VIP event for the fair has also been scheduled for Monday, April 9th at 6:30 p.m. at the City Club in the Wells Fargo building in downtown Los Angeles.  
Next Week’s Procurement Postings
Metro will release an Invitation for Bids next week to furnish and install emergency shower and eyewash stations Bus Operating Divisions 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 15, 18, and the Regional Rebuild Center.  These Metro facilities have bus washer equipment that uses chemicals for cleaning buses.  The project is intended to provide one emergency shower and eyewash station at each bus wash location within ten feet of the chemical storage tank.

The procurement process is expected to run from March 13 through May 31, 2007.  Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Leo Lopez, contract administrator, at (213) 922-3675.

Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events

Next week, I will be meeting individually with Directors John Fasana, Bonnie Lowenthal, and Ara Najarian.  In addition, Supervisor Yvonne Burke and I will be meeting with Councilmember Herb Wesson regarding the Metro/Exposition Line’s parking structure and permanent station in Culver City.  I will also be meeting with Culver City Council Members Steve Cunningham, Alan Corlin, Scott Malsin and Jerry Fulwood and Urban Partners to discuss the feasibility of advancing the funding for the line’s Culver City grade separations and station.  Additionally, I will be meeting with Gary Toebben, President and CEO of the Los Angeles Area Chamber of Commerce and David Eads, the Chamber's Senior Vice President, regarding Mobility 21.  Finally, I will be participating in the California Trade Commission's Trade Corridor Infrastructure Fund Guideline and Criteria Work Group. 
Of Note

On March 11, 1994, the groundbreaking for Segment 3 of the Metro Red Line was held in North Hollywood.
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